
September District Meeting DCM Report 

 

September 5th, 2023 

Good evening, 

I received information from Steve Lere and also the Trustees at the West Central Regional Forum that 

the 12 Steps are not being touched in the Plain and Simple Language book. The trustees explained that 

after they received and even before the vote at the ACM it would be detrimental to the fellowship to 

attempt to translate them.  

We had a very fun time hosting the tailgate at the Moose Lake speaker meeting. We actually lost a GSR 

at that meeting who decided he was not ready for it.  

I got a contact name and email address and attempted to get Kits sent. We need GSR, DCM, Treatment, 

PI/PCP, Literature, and Grapevine Kits. I am still working on resolving the email problem.  

I attended the West Central Regional Forum and as many of you heard Minnesota was well received by 

other Districts for the traveling District Meetings and the tailgating that District 6 and now that we are 

doing. They thought that those ideas are really creative and a great way to spread service work 

enthusiasm. 

And service work enthusiasm is what I gained at that Forum. I hope we continue to reach out with our 

tailgates and do indoor ones when the weather changes-although we could still grill! 

I really appreciated the support for me to attend.  

Thank you for letting me serve, 

Kathy M. 


